
The SSVPOA board meeting on December 10, 2022, was held at the Forest United Methodist 

Church recreation room. 

The meeting was called to order at 11:01am  

The President was not able to establish a quorum with a board member rollcall. 

Board members present: 

Kristen Barnes/President 

Daniel Barnes/Secretary 

Carol Lane/Board Member 

Floyd Worthington/Board Member 

There were 35 property owners present besides the 4 board members. 

No community business could be conducted, and the elections could not be held due to not 

having a quorum. 

Next Board Meeting will be March 11, 2023, and the elections will take place at this meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:02am 


